Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 11:42 AM

To: Schaefer, Peter

Cc: perry.pineda@shell.com

Subject: RO0121 and RO006 Suspend groundwater monitoring
Peter,

As we discussed by telephone today, ACEH cases RO0121 at 999 San Pablo Avenue in Albany and RO0006 at 3420 San
Pablo Avenue in Oakland are under review for case closure. Groundwater monitoring may be suspended for both cases
pending the completion of the case closure review.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




